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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answers which will be included in an addendum that will 
be circulated at the meeting: 
 
 
 
(a) Councillor G Theobald 
 

“Will Cllr Kitcat please explain why Brighton & Hove was the only Council in 
Sussex to ignore official advice from the College of Arms and not fly the Union 
flag at half mast on the city’s civic buildings on the day of Baroness Thatcher’s 
funeral?” 
 

 Reply from Councillor J. Kitcat, Leader of the Council. 
 
 
(b) Councillor Mitchell 
 

“Given the local opposition to the Government’s decision to site the King’s 
Free School on a permanent basis on the Brighton, Hove and Sussex Sixth 
Form College playing field, will Councillor Shanks undertake to make public 
the following information: 
 
Ø  Confirmation that documents have been received by the council in relation 

to site searches for new Secondary Schools in the city. 
 
Ø  The publication of any such site search documents and the council’s 

response to their individual proposals.  
 
Ø  Council conducted site searches in relation to the provision of new 

Secondary Schools in the city with accompanying evaluations.” 
 
Reply from Councillor Shanks, Chair of the Children & Young People 
Committee. 
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